
Petition – PATH 

 

Council Meeting – 5 December 2018 

 

59 qualifying signatures received in accordance with the Council’s Petition 

Scheme  

 

Subject of petition: 

Inappropriate placement of charity organisation “PATH”, dealing with large numbers 
of people with mental issues, drug and alcohol addiction, prone to antisocial 
behaviour within the area of mixed residential and commercial use, jeopardising the 
safety of peoples’ lives, their homes and belongings and negatively affecting local 
businesses, putting local residents and Torquay visitors under the threat of abuse 
and other associated behaviour. 
 
Action required: 
Charity organisation “PATH” should be immediately relocated into appropriate non-

residential area. 

 

Submitted by Mr Richard Ambrose 


